
Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope everyone had a fantastic Summer – I can’t quite believe it’s September already! I have
had a great time today getting to know the children. I’m excited to say we have a new club
starting this term – ‘Dance and Drama Club’. The club will be open to Reception children
right through to those in Class 3 and will run on a Wednesday 3:15-4:15 pm. Our first session
will be Wednesday 18th September.

The club is priced at £4 per week and spaces are limited and on a first come first serve basis.
If you wish to sign your child up, please contact me on the details below and I will confirm if
we have a space available. The club will run for 6 weeks this half term and so fees for
September-October half term are £24 per child.

I’m looking forward to getting started with this brand new club and starting to work towards
some fantastic shows!

Many Thanks,

Georgia Glover

07807942546
evolutionperformanceacademy@gmail.com


